
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION                                         
October 8, 2018 7PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Sarah Baker, Greg Carroll & Matt Rhoads. 
 
Also attending: Rick Bishop 
 
The minutes from August, 2018 were read and approved.  
 
Mr. Bishop noted that Eric & Larry Matson were again interested in developing a new Ag 
Zone or overlay for their property along Shepherdstown Pike. 
 
Justin Holder noted that he would like to transfer part of the property at 28 Antietam 
Drive to 25 Antietam Drive. 
 
Revisions to the Subdivision Ordinance were discussed. 
 
Ben Estes asked what the options are for uses for his piece of property by the water 
treatment plant. Mr. Estes said that putting the property into a forest conservation trust 
was never completed. He was told it is zoned Suburban Residential (SR). 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:34pm. 
 
Submitted, 
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 


